From: Brenda Shoop 
Sent: Thursday, May 19, 2016 4:26 PM
To: Bobby Sewell <bsewell@atu.edu>; tekla barr <tbarr@atu.edu>; Stan Hatcher <shatcher@atu.edu>; Lynn Washington <lwashington@atu.edu>; Joshua James Freeman (jfreeman11@atu.edu) <jfreeman11@atu.edu>; Debbie McClure (dmcclure2@atu.edu) <dmcclure2@atu.edu>
Cc: Erin Brickley <ebrickley@atu.edu>; Murders, Michael Ray <mmurders2@atu.edu>
Subject: Virtual Curriculum Committee Meeting
 
Everyone,
 Please read the information below and send me your approval or disapproval and any comments or questions.
 Law Enforcement wants to create a class LE 2123 Jail Standards.
 Computer Information Systems wants to create a class CIS 2203 Mobile Applications.
Both of these classes will be used as elective credit.  Neither class will affect any other program.
 Please respond to this email ASAP.
 Thank you,
 Brenda


[bookmark: _GoBack]RESPONSES:	

Tekla Barr – approved
Lynn Washington – approved, no questions or objections
Debbie McClure – approved
Joshua Freeman – approved
Bobby Sewell – approved

The above classes will be added as elective credit.
